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Sent: Wednesday, 8 March 2017 11:23 AM
To: IPART Mailbox
Subject: Objection to Shoalhaven City Council Rate Rise

Just emailing to object to the proposed Shoalhaven City Council Rate rise. We are a small motel in Mollymook and frequently
see huge wastage year on year by the Shoalhaven Tourism department and are already over burdened with regulatory costs, all
far over blown, as an off hand example an annual pool test occurring once a year costing $230.

A rate rise will hurt our business, many other businesses and every day residents. Council are irresponsible enough with the
funds they extract in rates etc, adding fuel to that fire is going to be the the detriment of the area.

Daniel Peat
Manager
Beachhouse Mollymook





